
Neighbourhood Development Plan 
Report for September Nether Wallop 

Parish Council  Meeting   
on 14 September 2020 

Drop-in Displays in Wallops Parish Hall on 28 August 2020 
 

The Hall was set up by the NDP team and opened for people to view the displays from 2-8pm on Fri 
28th August 2020.  The event was a success with good attendance, despite appalling weather.  About 
65 people attended and 80 response cards were handed in.  The online survey will remain open until 
5pm on Friday 18th September 2020.  The cards are being written up and will be combined with the 
on-line responses, of which there are only about 7 at present. 

Future steps in the NDP process 
 

 The online questionnaire survey closes 5pm Friday 18th September and as of this 
morning, there are only 7 completed surveys – we need to publicise the imminent 
closing date (e.g. “only 5 days left!” etc) via any local Facebook groups or similar? 

 The original hand-written postcard responses are with the NDP team and being typed 
up by Gail Foster to record what was being said on them. 

 Once the online survey does conclude, we need to combine all results into one place 
– to be agreed. 

 We know that officers from TVBC did not attend the event on Friday 28th Aug – 
therefore, but copies of the posters have been sent directly to both Imogen Colley 
and Sarah Hughes and feedback requested from both. There is no need for them to 
complete the questionnaire. 

 We need to progress the application for a Grant to cover the NDP expenses and 
consultancy fees (Action Gail Foster) 

Next Steering Group Meeting    
Monday 28th September 2020 

Proposed Change of the Steering Group Chairman 
At the next Steering Gp meeting Karen Addison is standing down as Chairman and it is proposed that 
Cllr Edward Souter will be elected as chairman.  Karen Addison has agreed to remain on the Steering 
Group so that she can provide continuity and advice. 


